
School is too much fun to miss.  

Everyone 6 months and 

older should get a flu 

vaccine. This means 

kids—and their parents, 

grandparents, and other 

caregivers. 

 

This season, protect 

yourself—and your 

family—by getting a flu 

vaccine.  

For information on where you 

and your child can get a flu 

vaccine, visit  

www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/influenza 
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